Mike Brinkley

I am strongly against any kind of aquaculture in the sound. Feeding the fish depletes natural food
sources and the waste products and disease from crowded net pens pollutes everything around the
pens. Passing wild fish are adversely affected. the only kind of fish farming that is acceptable is in
land pools. Even then I would personally never buy a farmed fish.

NO NET PENS!!!!



